
My name is Kristin Waters, and I am very excited to be joining the second-grade team

this year as the teacher assistant. This will be my 4th year working at Holy Cross

Academy. I was very blessed to work 3 years with our sweetest little students at the

preschool. I worked as an assistant for 2 years and taught the 3-year-old class this past

year.

Working with children is such a joy and I find it so rewarding to watch them grow both

academically and in their faith. I am happily married with 3 children, who all attend Holy

Cross Academy. I am a lifelong resident of Fredericksburg and have been a parishioner at

St. Mary’s my entire life. I am incredibly happy to be a part of this wonderful community

and look forward to working with your children.


